
Rising 2nd Grade Students 
St. Louis School 

Summer Reading 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 We are very excited to have your child move up to second 
grade. This summer, we will be busy planning a productive and 
successful year. To continue the learning from 1st to 2nd grade 
through the summer, we are requiring students to read at least 
TEN books.  

 Please read, read, read!! We cannot stress enough how 
important it is to read every day! Reading helps your child with 
comprehension and fluency. Also, you may want to encourage 
your child to keep a writing journal (this is not required but is a 
great tool to track their reading). Writing stories and illustrating is 
another great tool to help your child become a lifelong reader 
and writer.  

 After reading a book, record the book on the Monthly 
Reading Log form, and turn it in on the first day of school. This 
will count as the first Reading test grade.  
 

Have a safe and fun summer! 

Erin Van Epps and Lauren Hayden 
evanepps@stlouismemphis.org 

lhayden@stlouismemphis.org 
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